
SEP 12 1989 

Docket No. 50-305 

Wisconsin Public Service 
Corporation 

ATTN: Mr. K. W. Evers 
Manager - Nuclear Power 

Post Office Box 19002 
Green Bay, WI 54307-9002 

Gentlemen: 

Thank you for your letter of August 2, 1989, which included a copy of the 
scope and objectives for the Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant 1989 Emergency 
Preparedness Exercise, which is scheduled for October 18, 1989. We have 
reviewed the scope and objectives of the exercise and find them acceptable.  

The entire exercise scenario package will be reviewed by my staff and comments 
will be provided by telephone to Mr. William Bartleme of your staff as soon as 
they are developed.  

Thank you for your timely submittal within the recommended 75 days prior to 
the annual exercise. If you have any questions, please contact 
Mr. James Foster of my staff at 312-790-5655.  

Sincerely, 

L. Robert Greger, Chief 
Reactor Programs Branch

See Attached Distribution
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cc: C. R. Steinhardt, Senior 
Vice President 
Nuclear Power 

Mark L. Marchi, Plant 
Manager 

DCD/DCB (RIDS) 
Licensing Fee Management Branch 
Resident Inspector, RIII 
Virgil Kanable, Chief 

Boiler Section 
Charles Thompson, Chairman 

Wisconsin Public Service 
Commission 

R. I. Braund (SLO), 
WI Div. of Emergency Government 

Lawrence J. McDonnell, Chief 
Radiation Protection Section 
WI Department of Health and 

Social Services, Division 
of Health 

W. Travers, ERP, NRR 
D. Bement, FEMA, Region V


